
 
 

EASTER STAY AND PLAY 

 

Dear Parents, 
 
We would like to invite you to our Easter Stay and Play sessions in Nursery 
and Reception, on Wednesday 3rd April from 9am – 10am.  
 
PART-TIME NURSERY parents: 
On this day, Wednesday to Friday part time children will be welcome to 
spend the whole day at school, with school lunch available at the cost of £5. 
Please indicate when you reply as to whether your child will be joining us for 
lunch.  
Monday to Wednesday children should be collected as normal at 11.30am.  
 
Stay and Play is an opportunity for you to help out and join in with lots of fun 
Easter crafts and activities. We very much hope that you can join us.  
 
Unfortunately we cannot accommodate younger siblings or other children at 
Stay and Play. 
 
If you wish to attend, please reply via the online form link:  
 
 
 
 
Or copy this link into a brower: https://goo.gl/forms/Il6BrubHqERIcuTF2 
 
Many Thanks, 
 
Miss Bailey, Miss McNamara and Miss St Lewis 
Nursery and Reception Class Teachers 
 

Click Here if you wish to attend the Stay and Play 
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